
 
 
 
 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT - 02/16/2025 
 
 
Help World Renew Respond to the Foreign Aid Freeze 
 
World Renew is working to stand in the gap from a recent USAID funding freeze. 
Many of our global partners are feeling the effects, as well as families and 
communities in the areas where we work. World Renew country office teams are 
helping assess the impact and determining how we can best serve those who need 
critical care and services. Together with your gifts, we can provide short-term 
emergency aid and continue to show God’s mercy to people facing hunger, disaster, 
and conflict. Please join us in prayer and donate to our rapid response fund by 
visiting worldrenew.net/IDR-Foreign-Aid-Freeze-Response or calling 1-800-552-7972.    
 
 
 
 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT - 02/23/2025 
 
 
Join World Renew’s Response to Foreign Aid Freeze 
 
World Renew is continuing to assess needs from a recent USAID funding freeze. 
Although the context surrounding the situation changes by the day, thousands of 
people remain affected. Will you join World Renew and help extend God’s 
compassion? Together with your gifts, we can provide short-term emergency aid and 
continue to help people facing hunger, disaster, and conflict. Donate to our rapid 
response fund by visiting worldrenew.net/IDR-Foreign-Aid-Freeze-Response or 
calling 1-800-552-7972. 
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